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SCHOOL AGED CHILDREN
The county has come to the agreement that 
they will cover payments for the children 
in attendance when they are doing virtual 
learning, however this will only cover the time 
the school is not offering in person learning if 
you choose to continue virtual learning after the 
school resumes you will be held responsible for 
payment. If you would like us to assist your child 
in logging on to the school site please provide us 
with a set of headphones, a computer (at your 
own risk), and their daily schedule. We will not 
be held responsible for the accuracy of your 
children’s work so please double check all work 
at home. 

LABOR DAY
We will be closed Labor day September 7, 2020.

HOUR CHANGES
Effective September 8th, our new center hours will 
be 7 am- 5 pm.

EXTRA CLOTHES
Please be sure your child has weather  

appropriate change of clothes.

PRESCHOOL
As fall is here we will be getting 
back to the swing of things for 
our preschool program. Our 
preschool now follows the creative 
curriculum and we have 
begun to do assessments 
and observations of every 
child. We will begin parent 
teacher conferences late 
2020 or early 2021! We are 
all very excited for these 
changes to our preschool program and look forward 
to watching your children all grow!!

USDA FORMS
USDA forms were sent home 
please fill out and return to the 
office ASAP.


